
EXCELLENCE IN CONSTRUCTION 


February 6, 2013 

Pauly Jail Building Company 
17515 Bataan Court 
Noblesville, Indiana 46062 

Attn: Joe Pohrer 

Re: Morgan County Jail Expansion + Work Release 

Dear : Sir 

Your company's performance on the referenced project is to be commended 
and may I take this opportunity to congratulate you on a job well done. 

Under the best of conditions these highly specialized security facilities are 
difficult to construct and require a total team commitment and attention to 
detail. The assistance and participation of your personnel is greatly appreciated. 

Not only did you get your work done on time, the quaUty of the installation 
and equipment is excellent. 

Thank you very much , I highly recommend your company and look forward 
to working with you on future projects. 

Sincerely, ~ 

(f\~ \l~~~ 
Mel Fairchild 
Senior Project Manager 
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